
 

VACANCY NOTICE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

RICHLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT FOUNDATION 
 

The Richland School District Foundation is seeking to fill a 
vacancy on its Board of Directors.  The selected candidate will 
serve the final three years of a five year term made vacant due 
to a resignation. 
 

The Foundation aids educational activities, programs, and 
projects in the Richland School District.  Each year 
theFoundation administers several scholarships given to RCHS 
seniors and serves as a vehicle through which individuals or 
organizations can establish scholarships.  The Foundation also 
sponsors arts related activities for students.   
 
To apply for this vacancy, please send a letter of interest to: 
 

Dr. Jarred Burke, District Administrator 
Richland School District 

PO Box 649 
Richland Center WI  53581. 

 
Please apply by 4 PM on August 18, 2021. 

 
For questions, please call the District Office at 608-647-6106. 
 

The Richland School District is an equal opportunity educator/employer 
 


